
 
July 29, 2014 
 
 
Congratulations! 
 
On behalf of The Institute of Internal Auditors, it is my privilege to present IIA–
Panama with the 2014 Building Awareness Champion award. This inaugural 
award recognizes your institute’s commitment to advancing the internal audit 
profession by implementing and taking part in this year’s outstanding 
advocacy initiatives. 
 
As advocates for the profession, you play an important role in building 
awareness of the value that an independent internal audit function brings to 
good governance, risk management, and internal control. 
 
By participating in International Internal Audit Awareness Month and sharing 
this message throughout May, you demonstrated your passion for the 
profession and took part in a growing global movement to raise the profile of 
internal auditing and strengthen others’ understanding of what we do as 
practitioners.  
 
Please accept the attached award, which I hope you will display proudly on 
your institute’s website. 
 
Remember, though we may speak the loudest during the month of May, 
advocacy is truly a year-round effort. Keep up the great work! 
 
Best regards, 

 
Richard F. Chambers, CIA, QIAL, CGAP, CCSA, CRMA 
President and Chief Executive Officer 

 


